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mike17jones@aol.co.uk

	Disclosure Team
Ministry of Justice

102 Petty France 

London

SW1H 9AJ
data.access@justice.gov.uk
12 March 2019


Dear Mr Jones
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190220007
Thank you for your request dated 20 February 2019 in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

I am writing to request the following information for the South Wales area:

For the year 2017:

1.
The number of male parents prosecuted for truancy of their child, defined as 'failing to ensure their child's regular attendance at school'

2.
The number of female parents prosecuted for truancy of their child, defined as 'failing to ensure their child's regular attendance at school'
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it below:
91 males and 604 females were proceeded against at magistrates’ courts for failure to ensure regular attendance at school, under Section 444 of the Education Act 1996 in 2017.  Additionally, 126 defendants of unspecified gender were proceeded against.
Please note the below caveats to this information:
These figures relate to persons for whom these offences were the principal offences for which they were dealt with. When a defendant has been found guilty of two or more offences it is the offence for which the heaviest penalty is imposed. Where the same disposal is imposed for two or more offences, the offence selected is the offence for which the statutory maximum penalty is the most severe.







Every effort is made to ensure that these figures are accurate and complete. However, it is important to note that these data have been extracted from large administrative data systems generated by the courts and police forces. As a consequence, care should be taken to ensure data collection processes and their inevitable limitations are taken into account when those data are used.






Appeal Rights 

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to request an internal review by responding in writing to one of the addresses below within two months of the date of this response. 

data.access@justice.gov.uk
Disclosure Team, Ministry of Justice, 10.38, 102 Petty France, London, SW1H 9AJ
You do have the right to ask the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) to investigate any aspect of your complaint. However, please note that the ICO is likely to expect internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning their investigation.

Yours sincerely 

David Carmichael
Justice Statistics Analytical Services
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